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 March 3, 2023  
 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC HOUSING RESIDENTS 
REVISION TO PART I 

PUBLIC HOUSING RESIDENTIAL LEASE AGREEMENT 
  
 
 

Awhile back, the Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority issued a flyer regarding the 
new Rent Payment Program. Effective March 31, 2023, Bank of Guam (BOG) will no longer 
accept GHURA’s Rent Coupons as a form of making payment towards your rent.   
 
GHURA is working with a RentPayment program from MRI Software that will allow residents 
to set up and make online payments to GHURA through GHURA’s website.  We will be 
notifying residents once the system is active and how to register your account through this 
on-line portal.   
 
GHURA will be revising Part I:  Public Housing Residential Lease Agreement, Terms 
and Conditions, IV. Payment Location, page 2. This revision is to reflect the update in 
making payments and payment location.  
 

“All payments must be made through GHURA’s on-line portal. Residents 
will have different payment options with assessed fees. Any payments with 
non-sufficient funds will be assessed bank charges as applicable” 

 
This Notice will be posted on GHURA’s website.  Should you have any questions, please call 
your respective Site Base office for more information.   
 
 
/s/ 
 
ELIZABETH F. NAPOLI  
Executive Director  
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